Apology and Correction

Following the publication of volume 29 (2003) of Asian Cultural Studies, it came to
the attention of the Editorial Staff that the name of Prof. Shigeru Ishiwata was
omitted from the List of Contributors. He had kindly contributed a Research Note .
on the Kokita Collection to this volume. Prof. Ishiwata is Professor of Economics at
International Christian University and is a member of the Institute of Asian
Cultural Studies. We sincerely apologize for this mistake.
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